
  
 

St. John’s C of E Primary School 
    
 

Clifton (Main Office and Junior Site):  Redland (Infant Site): 
Worrall Road, Clifton, Bristol, UK BS8 2UH Lower Redland Road, Redland, Bristol, UK BS6 6SU 
Tel: 0117 903 0251 Tel: 0117 353 2090 
    

  
 

 
 

 

 

16th Nov 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 2 Choir Trip to Speigel Tent 
 
Due to high numbers of children in Y2 choir this year, we have had to randomly select children to go 
to the KS1 Winter Event at the Speigel tent this year as we only have room for 25 places. Your child 
has been selected for this event which will take place on the morning of Wednesday 13th December. 
The children will be back in time for lunch therefore school lunch will be as normal.  
 
The children will travel by coach to and from the event, at a cost of £9.50 per child.  Payment can be 
made via Parentmail. 
 
This will be a fantastic event where the children will be performing alongside many other children 
from different schools. Children will be learning specific pieces and more information will be sent 
home about this nearer the time for your child to practice these songs at home. Any questions, 
please do not hesitate to ask.  
 
 
 
Miss Lugg 
 
Falcons Class Teacher 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 


